CURRICULUM ASSESSMENT AND PROGRAM EVALUATION COMMITTEE
Tuesday, June 20, 2017
BHS Conference Room- 5:00 p.m.

AGENDA
The meeting was called to order at 5:00 pm.

Present: Bob Belden, Colette Sturm, Harry Shaker, Maureen Ruby, Fiona Docherty and Jay Sarath.
Jay Sarath: Middle School Technology

Mr. Sarath presented on the new technology “Maker-Space” curriculum. He shared that he was
prepared to extend the pilot for the 2017-18 school year to include grades 7 and 8 in addition to the
originally planned grade 6 pilot implementation. The members of CAPE supported this proposal.

Fiona Docherty: PDEC Committee Rep: Teacher Evaluation Plan proposed changes

Ms. Docherty presented the PDEC recommended changes to the Teacher Evaluation Plan.
Changes covered the inclusion of specific timelines for the conducting of observations and approval of
teacher goals. While the changes are not extensive, they are important relative to providing
appropriately timed support and feedback to teachers and improving student outcomes. The members
of CAPE supported this proposal. The proposed changes to the plan will be submitted to the State
Department of Education.

The subcommittee had a brief discussion regarding correspondence and requested that assessment at
the high school be included on the next CAPE agenda and that Mr. Balanda attend that meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:21 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Maureen Ruby, Assistant Superintendent



